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Nebraska Attorney Mike Hilgers is warning consumers about synthetic THC in snacks and candy. Hilgers 
issued the consumer warning this week, which included pictures of the dangerous edible products.  
 
Here’s the link to the attorney general’s consumer warning, https://ago.nebraska.gov/attorney-general-
consumer-warning.   
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